Certificate of Biostatistics
1th July, 2021
To whom it may concern:
Title of Study: Prognosis values of modified Lauren classification in gastric cancer
Chief investigator: Department of Gastrointestinal Surgery, The Fourth Affiliated

Hospital of China Medical University, Shenyang, China

This letter is to confirm that I have read this study, and that in my opinion the
statistical methods and techniques mentioned are appropriate for the research.

Please contact me if you have any queries.

Sincerely,

Xian-Tao Zeng, M.D., M.P.H., Ph.D.,

Center for Evidence-Based and Translational Medicine, Zhongnan Hospital of Wuhan
University; Department of Evidence-Based Medicine and Clinical Epidemiology,
Second School of Clinical Medicine, Wuhan University, Wuhan 430071, China;

E-mail: zengxiantaol128@163.com, zengxiantao1 128@whu.edu.cn.

Qin-Too 22

July 1, 2021



